Friends PTA News Flash

Hi, welcome to the first Friends News Flash. We would like to say a big thank you to all those who
supported Friends last year. With your help and support we raised £1405 which allowed us to
support a number of activities in school last year such as the felt making workshop, subsidised travel
costs for trips and classroom resources. We are calling on your support this year so as we can
continue to raise funds to support our child's learning over the following year. We are intending to
subsidise school trips, support a Lego workshop and provide further resources to each of the three
classrooms. We hope the Friends News Flash will keep you up to date with Friends events and
activities and also provide you with an opportunity to take part and support Friends activities.

Friends current and upcoming activities Please could you help?
Smarties Challenge - We are delighted that Yes please!

Smartie fubes are being filled and returned back
to school so quickly, thank you, but we have also
received some requests to extend the time, those
20ps can be hard to come by sometimes. So we
have extended the collection time to the 3™ of
November. IF you have a lost Smartie tube, then
we believe there to be spares in the office.

We have been given the opportunity
to raise funds for Friends PTA by
way of a significant donation from
the fireworks committee in exchange
for 10 adult bodies, no not as Guys
for the bonfire but as bucket
shakers or traffic control people.

Preloved school uniform -We are intending to hold We have been reliably informed that
a school uniform sale at Parents evening during any duties undertaken will not impact
the month of January 2019!ll So please if you on your ability o watch the firework
have any unwanted school uniform in resale display with your family. So if you
condition please could you drop it in at the school feel that you can contribute a couple
office over the next couple of months? Thank of hours on Saturday the 3™ of

you. November then please let us know

via Lisa in the office or catch Louise,
Claire, Jacqui, Angela or Helen in the

playground. 7

Cartmel Santa Dash & Reindeer Run- Following on
from the success of the Cartmel fun run, we

would like to try a Santa Dash and Reindeer Run,

This event wi ll consist of two or three races Email helencockrem@hotmail.com ___} /ﬁ\ {F

aimed at adults, children and families. The event ,% {N
: ) rd Avi)

will be a fun and sociable event open to all from v 'ﬁ{ K

school age upwards. Watch out for further §S9] '

details after half term. ﬁ‘”

In addition to the upcoming events listed above we have other events planned for 2019 and of course
the end of year BBQ and sports event which was well attended at the end of the last academic year.

Thank you again for your support.

Friends Committee members




